

COMING UP NEXT TERM...

- National Read A Book Day
- Positive Thinking Day
- Harvest Festival
- Yom Kippur
- Planned activities topics: Colour and shape & All about me

A LOOK BACK OVER THE YEAR...

It's been another fun filled year at Foxes.

We've made cheese and cucumber wraps. fruit smoothies and made rainbow pictures.

As we end the academic year we would like to say

THANK YOU

to all our staff and families for your continued support.

By working together, we strengthen the Foxes community and continue to make it a happy, healthy and safe environment for all our children to enjoy.



READY





GOODBYE AND GOOD LUCK
TO ALL OUR YEAR 6

As you transition from Primary to Secondary School we hope you remember all the fun you had at Foxes. We will miss you.

"A JOURNEY OF A THOUSAND MILES
BEGINS WITH A SINGLE STEP."

- Lao Tzu

Congratulations
to Reception
who won the pasta
reward jar last
half-term

We want all our children to be safe, so may we remind parents/carers that they are responsible for their child until they are handed over to Foxes. Please do not leave your child before they have walked through our door.

Thank you for your continued cooperation



Did you know?
The oldest living land animal is a tortoise names Jonathan,
who is 192 years old

THANK YOU

A BIG THANK YOU TO SIMON FOR
THE CRAYONS AND STICKERS

OFFICE OPENING HOURS

If you need to contact Foxes, please email foxes@deanery.bham.sch.uk
Please be aware that these emails may not be picked up until the next day. If you need to contact Foxes urgently, please contact the main school office on 0121 351 6441 where a message can be left between the hours of 8:00am and 4:30pm

Direct Line Foxes: 0121 351 5267

Office hours:

Mon - Thurs 9:00am - 9:45am

2:30pm - 3:30pm

Friday morning: 9:00am - 9:30am

READY

RESPECT

SAFE